
September 2020 

 

Dear Winter Owners, 
 

We are writing to notify you of changes to the 2020/2021 ski season regarding lift access at Vail   
Resorts. Due to COVID-19 Vail Resorts has installed a reservation system for its Epic products.  
Daily lift tickets will be sold online for specific dates only however, popular dates may sell out.  

We’ve summarized the important information, to the best of our knowledge below; for full details 
please visit epicpass.com and snow.com. 

Epic Products: 

Vail Resorts strongly suggests that you purchase an Epic Season pass by September 17th or Epic 
(1-7) Day passes by December 7th, after which they will no longer be available. Rates for Epic (1-7) 
Day passes are currently low but will continue to rise as the season nears. You can choose between 
a 1-7 day pass and then you will use the reservation system to reserve your specific ski/ride dates. 
The reservation system will be available at epicpass.com starting November 6th.  

Once you have your Epic Season pass or Epic (1-7) Day passes: 

 Reservations are required for the dates you wish to ski/ride this season on epicpass.com. 

 Epic Season pass holders and Epic (1-7) Day pass holders will receive 7 Priority Reservation 
Days for any dates between December 8th and April 4th HOWEVER you must reserve these   
priority dates by December 7th. 

 Any additional days you wish to ski/ride must be reserved as well. These reservations can be 
made up to 1 week in advance BUT there is a chance the reservations will fill up. 

 Early season skiers/riders must purchase an Epic Season pass or Epic (1-7) Day passes and 
must reserve your specific ski/ride dates up to 1 week in advance. 

Lift Tickets: 

Daily lift tickets will be available for sale starting on December 8th and throughout the duration of the 
ski season. You must purchase lift tickets online at snow.com. The ticket windows will not be open 
this season. Lift tickets will be sold for specific dates only so you must know your ski/ride dates prior 
to purchase. Book daily lift tickets in advance as dates may sell out! 

For the majority of days, Vail Resorts officials anticipate the mountain will be able to accommodate 
everyone who wants to ski/ride. However, planning ahead will be vital to enjoying your ski trips this 
year. Please visit snow.com or call 970-476-0008 for more information on lift lines, ski & ride school, 
and mountain dining. To learn about Sandstone Creek Club’s COVID-19 procedures, please visit                     
sandstonecreekclub.com. Thank you and we are looking forward to a great ski season!  
 

Sincerely, 

Sandstone Creek Club 


